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AGC Uganda Calls for a 40 Day Prayer Challenge 
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God wants to awaken AGC 

Uganda. In Ezekiel 37 God desires 

to awaken His people through His 

Word and to fill them with His 

Holy Spirit. We believe that is 

what God wants to do in AGC 

Uganda and, thus, the AGC 

leaders are committing to pray for 

forty days and are asking God to 
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revive AGC. Beginning on 26 

February 2020, the entire 

denomination will be seeking God 

in a special season of prayer. 

Would you and your church join 

us? Specifically, our Bishop is 

inviting the church members to 

humble themselves as we together 

ask God to open the ears of every 
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leader and member to hear the 

WORD of God in new and fresh 

ways. Furthermore, we are asking 

God to fill us with His Holy 

SPIRIT. We call upon every 

member, pastor, trainer, leader, 

and friend of AGC to join us in 

asking God in prayer to revive 

His people.  

Transformational Training of Trainers 

AGC announces the launch of the revised 

pastoral training program that is now 

being called Transformational 

Training. The training happened in 

Entebbe from 28-31 January and 

integrated teaching on Scripture, 

missions, stewardship and Farming 

God’s Way. Trainers will be facilitating 

these lessons in each of the AGC areas. 

The AGC Connection 

AGC’s Transformational Training 



 Lorem Ipsum 
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AGC celebrates God’s 

faithfulness in January 2020 

as the Church was very 

active. For example, 

Nabuganyi AGC hosted a 

children’s campmeeting as 

well as helped to host a youth 

leaders conference that was 
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held in Kamuli district at Busambu 

AGC. Furthermore, we rejoice in 

the dedication of a new AGC 

church in Rakai district. God 

provided through partnership with 

a South Korean organization and 

the church was dedicated on 29 

January 2020. We celebrate God’s 

goodness in and through AGC.  

 

AGC Praises and Prayer 

Requests: 

1.) We praise God for the 

first Transformational 

Training of Trainers and 

that AGC will be 

training AGC church 

leaders in Amudat, 

Uganda in 2020.    

2.) We praise Jesus for 

helping with the 

Women’s conference 

and the youth leaders 

and children programs.  

3.) We praise Jesus for a 

successful AGC annual 

general meeting held on 

17 January.  

4.) We ask for pray for all 

the trainers who will 

begin to teach the 

Transformational 

Training lessons.  

5.) Important dates:  

- 26 February: AGC 

begins the 40 Day 

Prayer Challenge   

AGC Women’s Conference  

AGC praises God for His faithfulness at the AGC Women’s 

Conference, which was held at AGC Bukasa on 17-19 January. The 

keynote speakers shared powerfully, including several women leaders 

from AGC Kenya who came to encourage AGC Uganda women.  


